
From: Ruth Isley <ruthisley.e@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2024 8:46 AM 
To: Al Hoggan <ahoggan@md.bonnyville.ab.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Support - Glendon Ice Arena Modernization and Renovation 

 

Dear  Reeve Kalinski and Council,  

 

The Glendon Agricultural Society is requesting a letter of support  for the modernization and 
renovation of the Glendon Ice Arena. The Glendon Ice Arena is not merely the cornerstone of their 
community.  Its significance extends far beyond serving as a venue for ice related activities.  It is a 
symbol of unity, a hub for social interaction, and a catalyst for promoting a healthy lifestyle among 
residents and the surrounding areas.   

The modernization and renovation is much needed, this project includes the refrigerated floor, the 
boards, player boxes, zamboni room and the lobby.  Traffic during hockey season is up to 60,000 
people with many MD residents being patrons.  User groups include the Glendon Minor Hockey, 
Glendon Figure Skating, Glendon School, Bonnyville Minor Hockey, Lakeland Lightning, Jr. B St. Paul 
Canadians, Kehewin First Nations, Ladies Jaguars, Mens Jets, and MPI teams.   

Please email the letter of support to ruthisley.e@gmail.com and address the letter of support to:  

Glendon Agricultural Society 
Attn:  Mr. Ken Pshyk 
Box 177 
Glendon, AB  
T0A 1P0 

Thank you in advance for this request,  if you have any questions please feel free to contact me.  I 
look forward to hearing from you in the near future.  

 

Warm regards,  
Ruth Isley 
on behalf of the Glendon Agricultural Society   
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